
	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
  
As our world becomes increasingly interconnected, it is critical for our students to become more 
culturally aware and globally-minded.  To be able to experience the global classroom first-hand 
and see what they have been studying in their classes come to life is life-changing and gives them 
new perspectives not only of themselves but also the world around them.   
 
I’m pleased to announce a group of students and educators from our school will be participating 
in a global educational initiative that will visit Italy and Greece in March of 2017. We’re going 
to experience such amazing places as the Colosseum, the ruins of Pompeii, and the Parthenon to 
name a few.   
 
The invitation to travel with us is also extended to you as parents. There is limited space on the 
trip, so I do hope you and your child will be able to join us at the upcoming meeting to learn more 
about this opportunity!    
We will be hosting an enrollment meeting on Thursday, June 2nd at 6:00 pm in the Moore 
Square Museum Magnet Middle School Library. I hope you will come and learn more!  
 
Please fill out the Google form at: http://goo.gl/forms/McruxqLSsiweNxkh1  or use the QR code 
below to indicate your interest and availability to attend the meeting. 
 
 
Thank You!, 
Ms. Bethany Meyers  
Social Studies Teacher 
bmeyers@wcpss.net 
 
 
 
QR code for the Google form: 
 
 

 


